
Hello Members, Hello Members, 
Happy fall everyone, we would love 
to see more members at dinner time. 
Come check out our new fall options!! 
We have our annual shareholder 
meeting coming up on December 12th 
at 6pm. We would really love to see 
all shareholders attend (if possible).
Any new ideas you have may be shared 
and discussed at this event. This year is 
flying by. See you all soon!

Thank you!

JeanaJeana  
Club Manager
 




